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The article "New Higher Tariffs in Ongoing U.S. / China Trade War" featured in the June 2019 JCCC 
Newsletter provides insights regarding tariffs and trade wars between the U.S. and China, as a result of the 
Trump Administration’s sanctions and outlines measures that U.S. and Japanese companies should consider.

Click here to read the article on the JCCC website or you can refer to recent legal updates on our website that 
provides similar content in English (link).
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